
 

 
 
 

 

 

28 April 2023 

Dear parent/ carer 
 

Year 10 BTEC Sport Controlled Assessment Support – Tuesday 02 May 2023 

 

You will be aware that your child is currently completing their Component 1 Assessment for BTEC 
Sport. This counts towards 30% of their final grade at the end of Year 11.  
 
With current Industrial Action, the school will be closed to Year 10 students on Tuesday 02 May. 
However, we would like to request your child attends school on this day, to be off timetable, to 
complete their assessment. Students will need to attend school at the normal time of 8:30am-
2:55pm and will complete their work in T6 with Mr Needham. Attendance is essential to ensure 
that students meet the external deadline for the controlled assessment.  
 
Students will be expected to attend school in their normal school uniform and the normal timings 
of the day will still apply.  
 
If you have any questions regarding this, please do not hesitate to contact Mr Needham 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Mr D Needham 

 

If, at any time, you should require special arrangements to be made when visiting the school and/or in order to participate fully in 

supporting your child at school (e.g. an accessible venue for meetings, if you are a wheelchair user, assistance with translation 

of documents or enlarged copies of communications etc.), please do not hesitate to let us know. 


